
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This half term, our topic is 'School Days'. As part of this topic, the children will be learning all 
about our school and locality, both today and in the past. We will be comparing schooling in 
the Victorian era to our experiences today. We will also spend some time thinking about 
toys now and in the past.  
 
Please see the attached knowledge organiser for more information about the learning we 
will be covering, particularly in our History lessons.  
 
Our Class Text this term will be Winnie the Pooh, launched by and linked to our Teddy Bear's 
picnic at the beginning of this half term. In Maths, our learning will focus on multiplication, 
division and fractions. In Science, we will be learning about animals, including humans. Our 
learning in RE, we will be about Judaism, we will find out about the Shabbat and other key 
Jewish practises. Our PSHE learning this half term will focus on Dreams and Goals.  
 
 
We are looking forward to our Big Event trip this half term, which is to Tiverton Museum to 
find out about life for Victorians. Please make sure you have completed the Arbor 
permission slip as soon as possible.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Ratcliffe and Mr Booth 
 


